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21st March 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers  
Covid Update 21.03.2022 

 
I write to inform you that we continue to have identified cases of Covid-19 within each of our classes 
except Class 2.  
 
Whilst there is no requirement for close contacts to undertake daily LFTs anymore we would request 
that you remain vigilant with regards illness to ensure the school community is kept as safe as 
possible. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


